










The policy was unanimously approved on proposal from Mr Turner and seconded by Dr 
Milner. 

A13. CIRCULARS 

• Sector FT MaSN position

Members noted the Departmental letter of 8 June 2023 detailing the HE in FE Maximum 
Student Number allocations for 2023-2024. 

Ms Shackels advised that the process of awarding MaSN is currently under review. 

A14. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Dr Moore thanked all parties and advised that recommendations will be further 
developed to allow the Governing Body thematic oversight on curriculum delivery. 

Mr Sloan commented that as part of the self-evaluation review, a corporate presentation 
can be provided to advise on the levels of assurance in place. Ms Shackels 

Mr Harper commented on a constructive approach and advised that the educational 
workshop will provide a user friendly and substantive insight into faculty output. He 
thanked all parties for their reports highlighting success and challenges. 

Mr Harper noted that it is Mr Turner's last meeting as Education Committee Member 
and expressed his appreciation. 

A15. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting of the Education Committee is scheduled to take place on Tuesday 
28 November 2023 at 18.30. Venue to be confirmed. 

The meeting concluded at 20.02. 
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